RUGBYWA

2™ April 2014

RE: 500 lux lighting submission for Wonthella Oval

To Whom It May Concern,

RugbyWA support the Great Northern Football League submission for installation of high quality,
500 lux lights at Wonthella Oval. The installation of these lights would open the possibility to host
high level Rugby Union matches to be played in the MidWest. Without lighting of this standard it is
not possible to arrange such matches, which effectively limits any Rugby development or

promotional visits effectiveness to the area.

As such we are supportive of the submission and this may open the opportunity for Rugby to be

further promoted and developed in the region.

Regards

Andrew Hill

General Manager, Game Development
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